
 

Hello TVSC MEMBERS   

Autumn is almost here!   

And that means Elections time.  
  

At Monday’s meeting forms for intent to run for office will be on 

your tables along with duties of each office. Please fill out the form 

and give to Mary Ann Bale or Art Schaeffer. 
  

The timeline and election procedures are as follows:  

The slate of candidates is presented at the second meeting in 

October, October 16th 

The election takes place at the second meeting in November, 

November 20th.  

If there is only one candidate for any office, they shall be elected by 

acclamation.  

Installation of officers takes place on December 18 meeting.  
  

To serve as an officer in The Villages Singles Club is an honor and 

gives you a chance to give back to our singles club.   
 

 

NEW MEMBER BREAKFAST  

September 20th Perkins restaurant  Hwy 441 and Avenida, 10:30 am 

New members and members are welcome. Come and share with 

singles interested in our club. Hosted by Eileen Russell. 

RSVP  Eilrus@yahoo.com 

  

 

We will have a Halloween Party this year on Monday Oct 30. This 

meeting date is moved to this day from November 6 due to local 

elections and our room is a voting precinct.  

mailto:Eilrus@yahoo.com


 

So think about your costume. Prizes will be awarded.  

  

 

Our Holiday Gala event , December 4. Tickets will go on 

sale beginning October 2 at  $20 per member  (members only). The 

Club is subsidizing the remaining costs.  

This is a dressy affair and formal/semi formal attire is 

encouraged.  BYOB. coffee and water will be served. A buffet dinner 

includes; salad, dinner rolls and butter,  beef and pork, mashed 

potatoes, veggies, dessert.  Entertainment by Pat Atkinson for your 

listening and dancing pleasure.   

Ticket sales continue through November 20. 
  

 

This Sunday come to Cards & Games at Odell Rec Center at 1pm. 

Play Mexican Train, Samba, Rummicub, Dirty Marble and we have 

more! We are always eager to learn new games so bring your 

favorite and have fun. BUT wait there is more - we may evolve into 

Cards Games and Dinner. For the first time we will go to dinner 

(optional of course) at a nearby fancy place (TBD). So exercise the 

mind first, then put on calories to make up for the effort.   
 

 

This Monday, September 18 meeting is our 1st COUNTRY 

WESTERN NIGHT.  

Come early to take advantage of our dance lesson. Doors will open at 

5pm.  
  



  

 

 

 

Mary Ann Bale, President TVSC 

 


